December 1, 2014
Dear Cleveland Residents:

The Town Christmas Eve Party is scheduled for Wednesday, December 24th at 5:00 pm at the Old Town Hall. (Please note the time change.) As always, there will be a short program, entertainment by The Community Band and the Griffin Family, games, light refreshments and Santa is scheduled to make an appearance.  Come join us and make this party your family’s Christmas Tradition.
We will again be accepting names for the Angel Tree.  If you know of a needy family or individual in Cleveland, please submit their name, age and gender to the Town Hall.   Please submit names as soon as possible.  If you would like to pick an Angel off the tree, please visit or call the Town Office.  The date to return your wrapped gift to the Town Hall is December 18th.   Let’s all get in the holiday spirit and help the needy in our Town.  

We will be sponsoring a rabies clinic on Sat. January 24, 2015 from 9:00 am to noon at the Public Safety Building.   Rusty Truman of San Rafael Vet Clinic will be the vet. We encourage all dog owners to take advantage of this clinic to license and vaccinate your animals.  
Your November utility bill is enclosed.  Please note that some statements may have a credit balance.  Utility payments can be placed in the drop box at the front of the building to the left of the double doors.  You do not need to put your check in an envelope.  We do ask that you include your account number on your check or include the stub from your utility bill.   
The Town Office hours will change during the December holidays.  The Office will be closed the week of December 22-26.  The following week the office will be open Monday and Tuesday December 29 & 30 from 11:30-5:00, and closed the remainder of the week.  As always, payments can be placed in the drop box and we will be checking messages often.    
Also, please make sure for safety reasons that public access ways, (sidewalks) are not blocked by weeds, trees, RV's, vehicles etc.  Also, in order to make it easier for the snowplows, please remove vehicles, trailers etc. from the streets.  This will decrease the time involved to clear the streets and also will allow the maintenance crews to do a better job in front of your home as well as the entire Town.    

Merry Christmas & Happy New Year
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